
 
PRESS RELEASE 
For Immediate Release 
Contact: Ruth Scott 
(815) 748-2090 
November 25, 2019 
 

 
Ward 7 Meeting Scheduled for December 5, 2019 

 
The public is invited to join Alderman Tony Faivre on Thursday, December 5, 2019 to 
discuss concerns or issues within the Seventh Ward or in DeKalb.  
 
The meeting will be held at the DeKalb Police Department, Second Floor Training Room, 
located at 700 W. Lincoln Highway, DeKalb, Illinois, from 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m.  
 
Alderman Faivre will provide opening remarks and time will be allotted for citizen 
comment.  
 
Contact Alderman Faivre at anthony.faivre@cityofdekalb.com with questions or 
comments. 
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